
Is this a familiar sight? As Christmas comes and goes, the amount of 
wrapping paper left for disposal is extremely high. Unfortunately, 
due to various reasons, wrapping paper can not be 
recycled. We ask that you do not place any type of 
wrapping paper in your recycling bin! We apologize for 
any inconvenience this holiday season. If you have any 
questions or concerns please call 1.800.265.9799 ext 228, questions or concerns please call 1.800.265.9799 ext 228, 
or visit our website at www.bra.org. Happy Holidays!


